
 

Spanish Conversation 

The first meeting of this new group will be on 10th September 2024 at 14.00, 
and alternate Tuesdays thereafter. 

Interest has exceeded all expectations and unfortunately the group is 
already oversubscribed. 

We expect that membership will stabilise at a manageable level so if you 
would like to be added to our waiting list, we'll contact you when space 

becomes available. 

Dennis Morley         07976 925 016             dmorley@tricorne.co.uk 

Nancy Dickson        07856 584 176             nanceroo@gmail.com 

 


